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September 9, 2021 
 
Dear Friends in the Southwest Movers Association, 
 
After 111 years Crocker Transfer & Storage Co., Inc. dba Crocker Moving & Storage Co. will 
close our doors on October 31, 2021.  My business partner and brother, Matt Crocker and I 
have enjoyed almost 41 years working in the used household goods moving industry while 
carrying on the legacy as fourth generation Crocker family movers.   What a wonderful industry 
to grow up in as well as having made our career!  
 
It has been an honor for all our Crocker family to be part of the Southwest Transfer & Storage 
Association (SWTA), now the Southwest Movers Association (SMA), as well as members of 
Texas Motor Transportation Association, now Texas Transportation Association.   I am proud to 
have had the opportunity as an SMA board member and board officer in participating with you 
bringing change to the household and transportation industry and help make this a better, safer 
industry to the benefit of our consumers as well as for our driving teams and other employees.  
  
Our parents frequently said their best friends were among the members of the SWTA (now 
SMA).  That is something I can honestly admit the same friendships working beside most of you 
since I first became active with SMA  1982.   Your support and friendship have is deeply 
appreciated.   
 
Without exception, our customers have been sharing their appreciation of what Crocker 
Transfer & Storage Co., Inc. provided them, their families, and their community over the 
century. I grew up wanting to work in the moving industry and have thoroughly enjoyed the 
many opportunities this career has provided.   
 
Matt and I share our deepest appreciation for the staff and members of the Southwest Movers 
Association who have maintained this industry’s highest professional standards with courtesy 
and dignity in a highly competitive environment over the last hundred years.    I am confident 
our previous three generations of Crocker family movers would agree.  
 
Again, Thank You for the support and friendship you have shown our family and our team of 
Crocker Transfer & Storage Co., Inc.    
 
Sincerely,  
 
Andy Crocker and Matt Crocker   
 

 


